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As a resident of Oregon for over 40 years, I have had the privilege of Vote by Mail 

since it became available. Prior to this advantage it was a challenge to find time to 

study all the measures and candidates due to time constraints of working and family, 

to find the voter pamphlet at the Post Office or insufficient time to fit in reading it. 

Also, having one specific day to travel to the Library and stand in line to vote as our 

age and health advance is an added burden. Studies have shown that our Oregon 

Election by Mail is the safest and least corruptible way to vote. Our ballots are 

received in plenty of time for us to make informed choices and the security envelope 

insures our votes can't be tampered with till they are opened to count. The WHOLE 

COUNTRY should have our system. PLEASE don't change it. 


